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Attention #18 MCT Passengers 
Due to road construction, the #18 Collinsville Regional will be unable to serve Black 
Lane beginning Monday, July 17 through Thursday, July 21, 2023.  

Passengers will be able to board on Collinsville Road and Black Lane.  

 

For assistance please call dispatch at (618) 797-4636. 

 

Monday, July 17, 2023 


